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Concluding word 
 

Dear readers, 
 

     Sanghamitra wishes all readers for New year and Sankranti. We believe that 

many students are getting benefited by learning our Mathematricks solutions. The 

letters we are receiving from readers encouraging that article itself is proof. We are 

going to bring variety of problem solving techniques in future. 

 

     As per our ancestors ‘Knowledge, Wealth and Joy when shared gets doubled.’ 

We request you to send articles that you think may be useful for the readers. Send 

any articles or your feedback to susri@sanghamitra.org. 

 

    We decided to award prizes to winners of ‘Salutation to your solution’, 

‘Question Gallery’ and ‘Kids corner’. Some friends of Sanghamitra came forward 

to give prizes in the form of money or some item. Now it is your turn to you’re 

your answers. 
 

    The response for the puzzles this time is considerably better. Send your answers 

before March 15
th

 either by E-mail or Postal mail. Encourage your kids to do Kids’ 

Xword and other challenges. Let your friends know about Sanghamitra. 
 

Note : Answers should be sent on or before March 15
th

. 
 

                                                                       Sanghamitra Team. 

Our Address: 

      Editor, 
        Sanghamitra, 

        12176 Vivacite Walk, 
       Apt# B, 
        Saint Louis, 

        MO 63146. 
 
Phone : (314) 395-9516 
 
E-mail : 
      susri@sanghamitra.org 
                   or 
      ainapura@yahoo.com 
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